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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A trip has been organised for year 10 Geography students to complete fieldwork in Corby Town Centre on Friday 7th 
October. 
 
During the trip students will undertake carefully supervised land use maps, pedestrian counts, traffic counts and 
shop counts in order to complete a practice fieldwork report in preparation for one of their 3 GCSE exams in year 11 
which accounts for 30% of their overall final grade.  
 
This fieldwork will take place during a geography lesson and students will travel by foot departing from the school at 
14:50pm and arriving back at 15:50pm in time for a post fieldwork discussion.  
 
Students must wear full school uniform but will require a coat. 
 
There is no charge for this trip. Please complete the attached reply slip and return it to reception by Wednesday 5th  
October. 
 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Mr Bidwell on mbidwell@corbytechnicalschool.org 
or on 01536 213100. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

 
I/We give permission for …………………………………………………………………………………………. to take part in the fieldwork trip. 
 
Name of student:……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Form Group:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Medical allergies / notes:…………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact number:……………………………………………………………………………………. 
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